

Fwd: Thank you for contacting me

1 message

Asa Rubin

Fri, Jan 16, 2015 at 6:40 AM

To: Matthew Hess <mhess@mgmbill.org>

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Elizabeth Warren < Elizabeth_Warren@warren.senate.gov>

Date: Tue, Jan 13, 2015 at 6:33 PM Subject: Thank you for contacting me

To:



Dear Asa.

Thank you for contacting me regarding your concerns about circumcision procedures on infant males and support for federal regulations banning this procedure.

As you know, parents often make a decision to circumcise their newborn infant based on cultural beliefs. I believe that parents facing this decision should be able to determine what is best for their child and family in consultation with their child's physician - and without interference from the federal government. It is important we protect parents and families abilities to make medical decisions that they feel are appropriate and in line with their own beliefs.

Although we disagree about this issue, I appreciate your taking the time to contact me. I hope that you reach out to my office again in the future to share your views or if we can be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Warren United States Senator

Elizabetharres

Washington, DC 317 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510 Phone: 202-224-4543 Boston, MA 2400 JFK Federal Building 15 New Sudbury Street Boston, MA 02203 Phone: 617-565-3170 Springfield, MA 1550 Main Street Suite 406 Springfield, MA 01103 Phone: 413-788-2690